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promotion to full professor from $5,000 to $10,000.  The other was to institute the Performance 

Compensation Program, whereby full professors can apply over time for up to two $5,000 raises 

based on strong professional performance. These changes have already benefited faculty 

members in the History Department. 

The report closes with recognition of the strong leadership provided to the department during Dr. 

Matt’s nine years as chair.  I fully concur, and look forward to continuing successful leadership 

under the incoming chair, Dr. Dant. 

 

In sum, the review team and I agree that the History Department is a very strong one, with no 

major problems to confront.  As it takes steps to institute suggestions from the review team, I am 

ready to lend my support. 

 

 


